

UWA STUDENT GUILD
The University of Western Australia
M300, 35 Stirling Highway
Crawley WA 5009
president@guild.uwa.edu.au

9th January 2014

Mr Garry Jones Manager, Security and Parking M411 The University of Western Australia

Dear Mr Jones,

I would like to extend the standing agreement between the Guild and the University Computer Club (UCC), which provides the UCC with ongoing authorisation to use Cameron Hall for club related purposes outside of office hours and on weekends.

This agreement would run until the 1st December 2014 and apply to those UCC members who are authorised to use Cameron Hall. It will continue to be subject to the same conditions as the 2013 agreement including the ban on alcohol and the requirement that club members contact security on 6488 3020 on arrival and departure.

The UCC has also agreed to continue practice of seeking special authorisation from the Guild President for occasional events for a larger number of people not listed in the agreement.

Please do not hesitate to email or call me using the below address or phone number if you have any queries or concerns.

Kind regards,

Tom Henderson 101st Guild President

GARRY JONES
MANAGER

10/1/14.